Stay in the Loop

November 15, 2017
Sunday, November 19th (This Sunday)

· AM

This Sunday we will be looking at how God lets us “look in” on what He is up to and then allows us to participate in His Plans. The Bible is filled with historical accounts of men and women who joined God by serving Him and others according to His plan and will. We will discuss all of this and how God lets us be a part of and experience this form of ministry.
· PM
Join us at 6:30 for our Evening Service as we continue on this same theme.
· Ski Bible 2018 is February 19 - 22.  Early Bird Registration ends TODAY November 15.  Cost is $159 for students.  Chaperone cost is $90.  Sign up now, the price will go up on November 16.
· No Meals & Activities Wednesday, Nov. 22nd. The Church Office will be closed the 22-25th .
· There are slots still available for Operation Christmas Child on November 21 if you are interested in participating.  Please see Malissa Allen for details and sign ups.

· Mom’s Morning Out for children ages 6 months-6 years old. This will be on the third Monday of each month from 9:00 am-12:00 noon. Children will enjoy activities that include songs, Bible Stories, crafts, snack, free play and outdoor play when weather permits. Our next MMO will be November 20, 2017.  Please contact Harriette Connell if you have any questions: 770-468-3096
· The Florence, AL Youth Mission Trip See Gina Hatchett for the trip application packets. Grades 7th – 12th. Trip dates are Monday, July 9th – Saturday, July 14th. Cost is $170 per person.  $100 Deposit and applications are due December 10th .
· Youth Christmas Party the Hatchett’s December 15th from 6-9 pm.  More Details coming!
· Mark your calendars for our Christmas Night of Worship on December 17th during our evening service.  If you plan to sing/play an instrument, please contact Pastor Gary at gkubik@harpscrossing.com
· This year’s Angel Tree is up! Please be praying how God will have you minister to the children of Pike County. All gifts and angels are due NO LATER than Sunday, November 26th. You can turn them into Valerie Mask in the Ladies’ Sunday School Classroom.
· Coming Wednesdays in January 2018 we will be offering PLACE Ministries.  PLACE will help people discover that God has created and gifted them with unique talents, personalities and gifts to serve Him, serve the Church and to serve others. Please be praying how He will have you to serve in 2018. More info to come! See Pastor Chris with any questions
Response Team on call – November 15th – Robbie Holloway
     
November  19th & 22nd – Jeff Harris
Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule- Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler

Youth Assistants:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Sunday, November 19th : 
   Bed Babies:  Amy Cauble & Mary Harris & ADULT NEEDED
   Toddlers:  Haley Rogers, Meghan Smith & Abby Greenwood  
   Children’s Church:  Angie Jackson & Molly Hatchett
   Evening Service Nursery:  Abby Greenwood & Ashley Kubik
